Dear Rising Grade One Families,

Happy summer break! Attached you will find the summer math book, a
suggested reading list and summer activities you can do as a family.

Most importantly, remember to PLAY- any activity can be play or not play,
remember the secret sauce is playfulness. By being playful together you
can foster the skills that play can grow. Such as developing the ability to
see a situation and be curious about it, realize it can be enjoyable, and take
agency over it.

The Singapore Math Fluency book is designed to support students in
retaining their academic math skills over the summer months. We are
asking students to complete every ODD page by the end of the summer.
We also ask that you support your child by reviewing your child's daily
work. Please return the book in the fall to your child's Grade One teacher.
If your child is interested in enrichment work they can complete the entire
Singapore Math Fluency workbook.

Keeping a journal for sketching and writing down ideas, going on a hike or
camping and visiting museums are wonderful ways to help your child
continue to practice their writing skills as well. We hope that everyone has
a wonderful summer, full of enriching, relaxing, and fun activities!

Enjoy!
See you soon,
The Grade One Team and Heather Wagner



